About White Cap

White Cap Associates Support Adopt-A-Road Clean-Up Initiative
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On Saturday, December 12, White Cap’s President Alan Sollenberger was joined by several associates for an
Adopt-A-Road clean-up initiative where participants worked to clean up trash and tidy the landscape along a
one mile stretch of Brook Hollow Parkway in Norcross, Ga.
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